
A.B.C. Television 
 
 
To the Senate Enquiry: 
 
I am appalled at the actions of Mr. Scott & Kim Dalton. Kim Dalton for 
carrying on the work he used to do in the private sector – making insipid 
programmes for people with a room temperature I.Q. and Mr. Scott for giving 
him the go-ahead for this vandalism. 
 
My outrage is divided between the loss to the A.B.C. of all that talent (which 
will go over to the commercial networks at three times the salary) and the loss 
to the A.B.C. of all the cash from the residual sales of the programmes it makes. 
 
Of course, there is also the question of the range of axed programmes. No-one 
asked me!! And I OWN THE A.B.C.!! 
 
As matters stand, we (the owners) are faced with a vertiginous slide into 
programming mediocrity – something from which we were saved (I thought) by 
the departure of the odious Shier of unhappy memory. 
 
Could you PLEASE tell Mr. Scott that he is merely the steward of the A.B.C. – 
not its owner. A little more notice of intentions for the future would not go 
amiss either. 
 
Yours in RAGE, 
Michael White.   


